
Your logistical plan for social distancing, cleaning and the wearing of masks.  
In accordance with DeKalb Co. mask rule, we will advocate that masks be worn by all on the 
tree lot.  This is currently the process when Scouts convene.  In addition, we will provide hand 
sanitizer for Scouts and patrons.  Sanitizing wipes will be onsite to cleanse areas used 
throughout the day. 
 
Will the rows between the trees be marked as one way or spaced apart to enable social 
distancing?  
Yes.  Rows at the Christmas tree lot will be marked one way to control the flow of traffic (and 
air) at the tree lot.  These will be marked with ground signs and reaffirmed as our troop 
supports families in search of the perfect tree.  
 
Once a tree is selected will the purchaser return/remain in their car while the boy scouts load 
the tree?  
Once the tree is selected, the customer will go directly to the payment tent.  Upon 
transaction completion, customers will drive their car to the Tree Loading Station.  There is no 
need for them to exit their car.  Scouts handle the tying down and knotting of trees to 
customer vehicles.   
 
Will the number of individuals be limited on the tree lot at any one time?  
The more detailed the plan you provide the easier and quicker it will be for the task force to 
review.  
The capacity of individuals on the tree lot will follow Governor Kemp‘s state order for 
outdoor gatherings.  The average customer is at the tree lot no more than 20 minutes.  Scouts 
work in shifts that include 4 boys and their adult chaperone.  We are normally stationed 
throughout the tree lot:  Wreath Making, Tree Payment, and Tree Trimming/Tree Loading.  At 
all times we will maintain social distancing.   
  
 
 


